
 

 

 

10 September 2020 

 

Dear Families 

Ref: School Photographs 

 

Next week, on from Tuesday, 15 September until Thursday, 17 September 2020, our School 

Photographer will be in school to take students’ individual photographs.  

We renew photos of students (and staff) each year to ensure that our records have current 

versions of the pictures for administration purposes.   

Please ensure your child attends school in full school uniform to have their photograph taken. 

We will ensure that no student has their photograph taken on the same day that they have 

PE. Therefore, if your child has PE on any of these days they should still attend school in 

their PE kit. 

There will also be the opportunity for you to purchase your child’s photograph should you wish 

to and we will facilitate photographs of siblings, too. 

You will be provided with details of how to place an order and you will be able to request for 

the photographs to be delivered directly to your home address, should you prefer this. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school directly on 0151 428 1161. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Ania Hildrey 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 


